J1S GROUP
Educational Initiatives

FCP/2020-21/NOTICE/059 Date: 24/12/2021

NOTICE

This is to inform all the staff members and students of FCP, that the college will remain
closed on 25™ of  Dec.2021 on account of Christmas. The college will reopen on 27

December 2021. This is for the information of everyone concermned.
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